
From: Chad Walldorf <chad@eightysixllc.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/1/2013 6:49:16 AM
Subject: BEA Incentives Report

I'd like to go ahead and release it at the Aug 23rd meeting so would you mind giving it a look this 
week?
 

Hope your travels were excellent...and not too free of humidity. 
 

Thx
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